
 

 

Monday, May 2, 2022 
 
 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District will hold its first evaluation committee 
meeting for RFQu 2219, Districtwide Ortho-Imagery on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at 10:00 
a.m. The committee members will discuss their rankings of the responses and select firms 
to be shortlisted for further evaluation or reject all responses. 
 
The meeting will be held in person at the location below: 
 
Southwest Florida Water Management District  
Brooksville Headquarters 
Governing Boardroom 
2379 Broad Street 
Brooksville, FL  34604 
 
Please contact Rachelle Jones, Senior Procurement Specialist at 
Rachelle.Jones@watermatters.org or (352) 796-7211, Ext. 4106 for more information. 

 


